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Monday, October 11

2:00 p.m.

7:00 p.m.

7:00-8:30 p.m.

Tuesday, October 12

10:00 a.m.

11:00a.m. and 7:30p.m.

Wednesday, October 13

T7:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m.

3:00 p.m.

Thursday, October 1L

10:00 p.m.

7:00 p.m.

Friday, October 15

10:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m.

5:00 p.m.

NOTICES :

Vol. IV, No. 6

Meeting of the Board of Trustees in Bethea Room,
Appleby Building. ©Students are welcome.

Chrismon workshop sponsored by the Social Committee

of the Student Council and the Fellowship Club.
Commons Room, Mackie Hall. Everyone is invited.
(Details in notice below)

Assertiveness Training Course.
Mackie Hall.

Conference Room,

Chapel: Fall Lectures with the Honorable Brooks
Hays of Washington, D.C.

Meeting of Board of Trustees. Bethea Room.
Students are welcome.

Fall missions emphasis with Dr. Glenn Miller.
Meet in the cafeteria for prayer and discussion.
All students are welcome.

Chapel: Fall Lectures with the Honorable Brooks
Hays.

Important meeting of the High School Ministry
Committee, Conference Room, Mackie Hall.
Interested students are invited to attend.

Chapel: Worship led by President W. Randall
Lolley and Mr. John MecCulloch

Executive Committee of the Student Council will
meet in the Student Council office.

Chapel: Open day

Forum: Come to the cafeteria for fellowship,
refreshment and information on matters of concern
to the seminary family.
F.0.C.U.S.: Ministering Together. Bethea Room.
(See notice below)

CHRISMON SYMBOLS

WORKSHOP 2

several new symbols for the Stealey Hall tree.

will again be located

A Chrismon workshop will be held on Monday,
October 11 in the Mackie Hall Commons Room.
Marguerite Pascal will direct the making of

Mrs.

This Chrismon tree
in the rotunda area during the Christmas season.

You are invited to come and learn the art of making Chrismons.




FOR WOMEN _ In recent days, the Library and the Student

IN SEMINARY: = ' Activities Office have provided wcmen dormltory
residents a copy of A Resource for Women in

Seminary. Thls publication is a rather extensive information

resource on the ever expanding area of women in theological education.

If you are a woman student, but did not receive a copy of the Resource

Guide, you may request one through the Library or the Student Activitier

Office. Since these will have to be ordered from the publisher, please

make your request by Friday, October 22.

PARKING NOTICES: The library construction project has required the
use and control of all parking in the lot behind
Lea Lab building on the north side of the campus.

C.T. Wilson Construction Company has agreed to allow parking on the

left side only (next to the building). Vehicles are not to be parked

near the dumpster or on the grass next to the wall to the left of

the entrance from North Avenue. Vehicles can be parked next to the

trailer as long as the drive is not blocked. All vehicles parked

in violation of specified regulations may be towed without warning

at the owner's expense due to the requirements of the contractor and

the need to maintain access to the campus for maintenance or postal

vehicles.

RAPID READING A six weeks course in Ralid Rgading will be
CLASS: offered on the campus beginning on Tuesday,
October 26. The non-credit course is d881gned
to help the student improve his skills in reading by increasing
speed and comprehen81on.
The class will meet in Appleby 109 on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons
from 4:00 until 6:00 p.m. and will conclude on December 3. The cost
to the student is $5.00, to be paid at the first meeting of the class.
A minimum of fifteen students is required for the class to be offered,
and not more than about twenty-five can be handled comfortably. If
you are interested, please sign the sheet on the bulletin board in
Appleby Hall. Signing is not a contract to enroll, but those who
sign the sheet will have first call on places in the class. If you
need additional information see Mr. Trotter in Room 315, Stealey Hall.

LIBRARY TELEPHONE Telephones in the Library are provided for
POLICY : staff functions. Their use by non-staff persons
interferes with library service and adds
unnecessarlly to the noise level. Calling persons to the telephone
is also very problematic.. We ask then for your cooperation in not
attempting to use library telephones and in not expecting us to call
persons to the telephone except in cases of genuine emergency. We
don't enjoy refusing personal requests, but please understand when

we do.. (H. Eugene McLeod, Librarian)

CLASSROOMS AVAILABLE Need an alternative to an over-crowded library
FOR_STUDY ¢ for a place to study between classes? There
are at least two unused classrooms available
during each hour of the day. These have been charted on a schedule
which has been posted in numerous locations. This supplements vne
schedule already posted for A207 and A218 from 3. p.m. to midnight.

STUDENT COUNCIL The Student Council will meet on Monday, October
MEETING: 18 at 7:00 p.m. in the Mackie Hall Conference
Room. - Students are welcome.

STUDENTS IN Calvary Baptist Church has made their gym

WAKEFTELD APARTMENTS ¢ facilities available to Southeasterners living
in Wakefield Apartments. Students may use

the gym on Mondays from 7:30 - 9:00 p.m. Come and enjoy the fellowship

and exercise.

F.0.C.U.,S, MINISTERING F.0.C.U.S. is sponsoring a workshop to enable
TOGETHER : students and their spouses to be better

prepared for ministry. There will be sessions
dealing with the practical implementation of various ministries such
as musgic, children, puppets, serendipity, recreation, creative
worship and fellowship. All students are invited.

CLASS RINGS: Anyone wanting to order a class ring must place
their order in the soda shop by Friday, October
15. Only those graduating in December may order rings at this time.
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